
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP  
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Birch Run Township 
Zoning Board of Appeals on February 25, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. Michigan time at the 
Government Room, 11935 Silver Creek Drive, Birch Run, Michigan. Jorge 
Hernandez Garcia has requested a variance from the 150 foot setback for a 
campground at 10725 Birch Run Road. Written comments will be received on or 
before February 25, 2025, at the Birch Run Township offices: 8435 Main Street, 
PO Box 152, Birch Run, Michigan, 48415. 
 

                                              Birch Run Township  
                                                     Zoning Board of Appeals 
                                                     By: ​ Gretchen E Nielsen 

  ​ ​                                              Zoning Administrator 


